DODFORD WITH GRAFTON PARISH COUNCIL Clerk: Mrs C E Limm 5 Whitford Gardens Bromsgrove B61 7LE

Kevin Dicks Chief Executive Bromsgrove District Council Burcot Lane Bromsgrove

20 October 2007

Dear Mr Dicks,

Winter Green Waste Collection

The Parish Council has asked me to write to you to lend its support to the representations you have received from other local parish councils about the suspension of winter collections of green waste. The Council agrees that it would be helpful if collections could either continue for longer or continue at monthly intervals throughout the winter period.

If this would be feasible, perhaps monthly collections could be piloted in one or two local parishes to assess their viability.

Yours sincerely

karie himm

C E Limm

Chief Exect 2 3 007 290 Received

> QUALITY PARISH COUNCIL